
 

 

 
To My Dear friends and Parishioners, 
  
     As we celebrate with great joy the coming of the Christ-Child 
this Christmas, I would like to extend to you and your families my 
sincerest prayers and best wishes. 
  
     Although I won’t be physically present with you this year, 
believe me when I say that you will never be closer to me than you 
will be this Christmas.  My prayers for each of you, and yours for 
me, will keep us close until I return. 
 
     I cannot thank you all enough for your daily prayers for me and 
your expressions of love and support which mean the world to me. 
I am doing very well and am in good health and I look forward to 
the day that I see you all again soon. Until then, please, let’s keep 
praying for one another. 
  
     Again, my sincerest prayers and best wishes to you all for a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
  
Love and prayers, 
Fr Carey 

 


